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Volunteers Tell The Story 

605 documented volunteer visits. 

2042 volunteer hours recorded. 

$30,621 “inkind” labor value. 

Involved community organizations hosted at least 37 work parties, 

including The Poulsbo Lions Club, Poulsbo Rotary Club,  Western 

Washington University, WSU Extension Office—Master Gardeners 

and Native Plant Advisors, Liberty Mutual, Seattle Academy of Arts & 

Sciences, Winderemere-Poulsbo, United Way Day of Caring, Poulsbo 

Parks & Recreation Commission, Poulsbo Tree Board, & Poulsbo 

Middle School Football Team. 

The Poulsbo Fish Park Steering Committee met 12 times to budget, 

strategize, and plan activities and  events.  

 

 

The New Boardwalk….courtesy of the Poulsbo Lions Club 

Poulsbo Lions Club volunteers, lead by architect Dick Prine, spent 

many Saturdays between August and December, hauling, hammering,  

drilling, sweeping and walking 450’ of new boardwalk between the 

“old” and the “new” parts of the park. This boardwalk is a classy 

addition to the park, and makes most of the 40 acres accessible by 

pedestrians.  

 

 

 

 

2016 Events at Poulsbo’s Fish Park 

January 23—Tree Planting 

June 3/4—National Trails Day 

October 29—Salmon Viewing Saturday 

November 19—Tree Planting & Restoration 

These events were successful due to efforts of the Steering 

Committee along  with local organizations. We also enjoyed grant 

support for supplies from the ALEA Volunteer Cooperative Grant and 

a grant from NEEF—National Environmental Education Foundation. 

 

We’d love to have everyone 

involved! 

 

 

 

Contact:  mmccluskey@cityofpoulsbo.com 

 

 

 

140 high school sophomores 

from SAAS spent the day 

helping at Fish  Park 

in September 

450’ of new boardwalk 

was built by the Poulsbo 

Lions Club .. Aug-Dec. 

*Volunteer opportunities 
continue on the                       

3rd Sunday of each month 

from 1-4 pm* 

Rotary Club volunteers 

after building a crossover 

in October 


